
14 September 2025 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR THE FEAST OF THE EXALTATION OF THE HOLY CROSS 

  

Good morning and welcome to our guests and visitors. If you miss any of the 
following, these announcements will be posted in our WhatsApp and Facebook 
groups and on the English community website. 

 

We have these announcements:  

1. As previously announced, this Sunday, as part of the celebrations for the 
feast of Our Lady of Health, we will have Mass at 5.30 pm at Senhora da 
Saúde, followed by a procession and a time of fellowship with food, drinks 
and music. 
 

2. On Monday, the 15th, we will resume our Bible study meetings at Santo 
António at 8:30 p.m. 

 
3. This weekend we began our catechesis. We urge you to enrol your 

children in catechesis and, if you know anyone who would like to be 
baptised, confirmed or deepen their Christian faith, to enrol them in the 
faith deepening group. 

 
4. Next Saturday, the 20th, we will have the Diocesan Assembly at the parish 

of São Pedro do Mar in Quarteira. Anyone who wishes to participate 
should register. 


